
 

New Jersey District of Key Club International 
2024-2025 District Board Members 

 
Executive Board 

 

District Governor 
Justin Chen 

Morris Hills High School 
jchen@njkeyclub.org  

District Secretary 
Abigail Lee 

Fort Lee High School 
alee@njkeyclub.org 

District Treasurer 
Rashi Jakhotiya 

Secaucus High School 
rjakhotiya@njkeyclub.org 

District Editor 
Harshini Asokumar 

John P. Stevens High School 
hasokumar@njkeyclub.org  

District Webmaster 
Aidan Heaney 

Bloomfield High School 
aheaney@njkeyclub.org 

 
 

Divisional Lieutenant Governors 
 

Division 1 
Benita Mendez Alavez 

Lower Cape May Regional High School 
balavez@njkeyclub.org 

Division 2 
Demi Lu 

Egg Harbor Twp High School 
dlu@njkeyclub.org 

Division 3 
Farha 

Pitman High School 
cpogozelski@njkeyclub.org 

Division 4 
Farhan Labib 

Egg Harbor Twp High School 
flabib@njkeyclub.org 

 

Division 5 
Riddhi Jariwala 

Toms River High School South 
rjariwala@njkeyclub.org 

Division 6 
Christine Prince 

Brick Memorial High School 
cprince@njkeyclub.org 

Division 7 
Tyler Cuccurullo 

Brick Memorial High School 
tcuccurullo@njkeyclub.org 

Division 8 
Saksham Gupta 

Piscataway High School 
sgupta@njkeyclub.org 

 

Division 9 
Ella Buerkle 

Holmdel High School 
ebuerkle@njkeyclub.org 

Division 10 
Mia Grossman 
Ranney School 

mgrossman@njkeyclub.org 

Division 11 
Caroline Attanasio 

North Hunterdon Regional High School 
cattanasio@njkeyclub.org 

Division 12 
Andrew Roberts 

Hightstown High School 
aroberts@njkeyclub.org 

 

Division 13 
Nidhi Lund 

Academy of Allied Health and Science 
nlund@njkeyclub.org 

Division 14 
Bea Ascalon 

Union High School 
bascalon@njkeyclub.org 

Division 15 
Marco Osorio 

North Bergen High School 
mosorio@njkeyclub.org 

Division 16 
Chloe Chung 

Bergen County Academies 
cchung@njkeyclub.org 

 

Division 17 
Janvi Singh 

Mountain Lakes High School 
jsingh@njkeyclub.org 

Division 18 
Ari Kestenbaum 

Livingston High School 
akestenbaum@njkeyclub.org 

Division 19  
Anniha Dorce 

Bloomfield High School 
adorce@njkeyclub.org 

Division 20 
Henry De Jesus 

Fort Lee High School 
hdejesus@njkeyclub.org 

 

Division 21 
Haley Erickson 

Sparta High School 
herickson@njkeyclub.org 

 
 

  

 


